
From: Lisa C. Kunz
To: Bob Kelly; Mary Sheehy Moe; Owen Robinson; Rick Tryon; Tracy Houck
Cc: Greg Doyon; Charles Anderson; Jesse Patton; Craig Raymond
Subject: FW: email to the commission regarding tonight"s work session
Date: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 1:25:13 PM
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See Katie Hanning’s (Home Builders Assoc.) comments below regarding item 1 on the work session
this evening.
 
 

Lisa
City Clerk/Records Manager
406.455.8451
 
 
 

From: Lisa C. Kunz 
Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 1:23 PM
To: 'Katie Hanning' <info@hbagf.org>
Subject: RE: email to the commission regarding tonight's work session
 
Thank you for your comments Katie.  I will pass along your comments to the City Commission and
appropriate staff for consideration of this topic during tonight’s work session.
 
Take care!
 
Best,
 
 

Lisa Kunz
City Clerk/Records Manager
City of Great Falls
P.O. Box 5021
Great Falls, MT  59403
406.455.8451
 
 
 

From: Katie Hanning <info@hbagf.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 12:48 PM
To: Lisa C. Kunz <lkunz@greatfallsmt.net>
Subject: email to the commission regarding tonight's work session
 
Mrs. Kunz,
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Please share the following statement with the City Commission. 
 
The Home Builders Association of Great Falls is committed to finding a good working solution to the
Geo-Technical/foundation policies of the City of Great Falls.  Our industry will continue to work with
the Planning Staff on this and all other residential building issues.  Planning Staff has worked very
well with our industry in the past and we anticipate that partnership to continue with this topic.   We
look forward to Mr. Raymond’s presentation tonight.  We will send in written questions and
comments after we review his presentation.  Sadly, due to the COVID 19 virus, we will watch the
work session from our homes. 
 
Once again, thank you,  for taking our comments and to the Planning Staff for their openness to
working with our Association.
 
Katie Hanning
Home Builders Association of Great Falls
406-452-4663
 

             
 

 

http://www.hbagf.org/
http://www.nahb.org/MA

